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WeGo Star to resume regular service 
Train will operate this afternoon after track clean-up completed 

 
NASHVILLE – Following completion of clean-up efforts along the tracks, the WeGo Star will operate all three 
regularly scheduled trips this afternoon, Tuesday, March 22, 2022. All route 64 Star Downtown Shuttle and route 
93 Star West End Shuttle trips will also operate as scheduled. 
 
Members of the public are encouraged to follow WeGo Public Transit on social media and visit WeGoTransit.com 
for continuous updates. Customers can also check one of the mobile real-time information tools such as Google 
Transit or the Transit App for detailed information and service updates or call Customer Care at 615-862-5950. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 Editor's Note: To request this info in an alternative format, call 615-862-5950 for the ADA Coordinator. 
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